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AUDIO-VISUAL PRESENTATION (AVP) MAKING CONTEST

The Department of Environment and Natural Resources — NCR through the

Manila Bay Site Coordinating/Management Office (MBSCMO) will hold an AVP
making contest as part of their educational outreach initiatives during the

celebration of Manila Bay Day in December 2023.
It aims to encourage students to participate in activities related to
particularly the Manila Bay

and conservation,

environmental awareness
Rehabilitation Project.
The target participants are Senior High School students from private and

public schools.
For more information, please contact:

MBSCMO Advocacy Unit
Email address: denrncrndcmahusay@gmail.com
Mobile No. 0905.254.60.65
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WILFREDO E. CABRAL

Regional Director

Department of Education — National Capital Region
Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City

Dear RD CABRAL:
Isang Makakalikasang Araw!

The Department of Environment and Natural Resources — National Capital Region, through the
Manila Bay Site Coordinating/Management Otffice (MBSCMO), wishes to formally inform your oftice,
as one of the agencies party to the Supreme Court Mandamus to cleanup, rehabilitate, and restore waters
of the Manila Bay, of an upcoming Audio-Visual Presentation (AVP) Making Contest as part of our
educational outreach initiatives in line with the celebration of the Manila Bay Day in December.

The AVP Making Contest aims to encourage students to participate in activities related to
environmental awarcness and conservation, particularly the Manila Bay Rehabilitation Project. The
initiative seeks to showcase creative interpretations of the effects of activities related to the Manila Bay.
Morcover. this office wishes to bring forward the current state of Manila Bay through the lens of the
vounger generation. The students™ outputs will also serve as informational material for initiating public
awareness ol the essence of the Manila Bay Rehabilitation and the current status of Manila Bay as an
important marine ecosystem.

The target participants are Senior High School students, and with that, we would like to request
assistance in mobilizing the Schools Division Offices (SDOs) to provide participant groups from
different schools. Each SDOs are encouraged 1o send at least one (1) school/group o participate in this
activity.

Ofticial contest mechanics will be forwarded to your office as soon as it has been approved by
the head of agency for implementation and will also be posted via the DENK National Capital Region
Facebook page. MBSCMOs Advocacy Unit will coordinate with your office regarding the above. For
inquirics and further information, you could contact him/her/them at phone numbers 0905-254-6065 &
0919-005-9195 and/or email address denrnerndemahusay@igmail.com & denrnerseencinal@gmail.com
respectively.

Thank you for vour continued support. We look forward to your most prompt responsc!

Very truly yours,

z—s-'a DENR NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION ICI{AEL l K n P A 2
] Ilm Rcyondl Director, EMB-NCR and
OIC, Office of the Regional Director,
005 14637 DENR-NCR in Concurrent Capacity
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